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From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Sent: 06 April 2016 14:50

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0184/CVC - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Building Conservation at The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP,
Via Email: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk

It would be preferable if the frame for W6 was slightly chunkier so that the door, which should be flush
fitting, visually blended into the frame better. The retention of the shutter is welcome. The existing door
below the shutter (W2) has an attractive and interesting variety of board widths. Could this be retained or
replicated to ensure that the replacement door conserves this characteristic which regular, narrow board
widths would fail to do? BD

Comments made by Building Conservation of The Old Vicarage Bondgate Helmsley York
YO62 5BP

Via Email: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Phone: 01439 772700
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Letter ID: 455008






